Señorita Robinson

Español I and II

Room 305
#801-826-6900 ext.66989

Elizabeth.Robinson@canyonsdistrict.org
¡Bienvenidos a la clase de español!  This will be an interactive and exciting class.  You are going to have the most memorable year you have had learning to develop skills in speaking, reading, writing and listening to the Spanish language while contributing your own unique perspectives on cultural themes.  You will do great.  I love to teach, and I am committed to helping you learn and have an enjoyable school experience.  

What to Bring to Class (By August 26, 2010):

· 1” binder 
· Five paper separators 

· Paper

· Pen or pencil

Class Procedures and Rules: 

To enable us to have this great experience we have the following five class rules:

1. Follow directions the first time

2. Participate in activities

3. Raise your hand

4. Respect the people, equipment and furnishings of Room 305

5. No negative talk


I adhere strongly to district and school policies. 


Parents/Guardians and Students:

Please print and sign your names to show you have read and are willing to abide by this disclosure statement.  Then detach at the dotted line and bring it to Senorita Robinson in Room 305.  Keep the rest of the sheet for future reference.

___________________________
___________________________
______

Student’s Printed Name:


Student’s Signature:



Date:

___________________________
___________________________
______

Parent/Guardian’s Printed Name:

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:

Date:

On the back of this paper, please tell me anything you feel would be helpful in teaching your student (i.e. talents, concerns, aptitudes, handicaps, etc.)  Thank you!

Please put your cell phones and iPods away during class.  If I need to take it away it will go to the main office.

Homework and Grades:

I believe that you are an A student.  In order to earn an A grade you are expected to come to class prepared each day and to complete class assignments on time.  You are also expected to study for tests, prepare assigned projects, and spend an average of 10-15 minutes a night studying for this class.

Grading Scale:

Grades will be based on student work in the following areas:

  25% classroom participation   15% homework   60% projects, quizzes and exams

All late work will be accepted for two weeks after the deadline at a penalty of 20% off unless you talk to me beforehand.  Students can make up participation points by doing something in Spanish for 20 minutes.  Ideas include watching a movie or TV show, reading a story, talking to someone or one of your own activities.

Special Note to Parents/Guardians:

I look forward to working with you and your child this year.  I invite your input into your student’s education.  I also invite you to participate in Parent Teacher Conferences (September 29-30 and March 1-2) that I may better help your student.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.  I will return your message within the day.  Thank you!

Rewards


Praise


Pesos


Positive Notes


Story Time


Class Celebrations


Personal Satisfaction





Penalties


Verbal Warnings


“Mi plan de acción”


Loss of Participation Points


Moving of Seat


Calls Home


Behavior Contracts/Office Referrals











